
Mary Gallagher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Mimi 

Kristen Kenny <kvkenny8@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024 10:41 AM 
Mary Gallagher 
Continuation - 26 Holly Berry Lane Hanover ZBA 23-7 

I am requesting a continuation to the next meeting on Feb. 7th 2024. 

Please let me know if you need anything else from me. 

Best 
Kristen 
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